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UPDATES
Connect. Belong. Support.

2019 ANNUAL CONFERENCE PLANNING 
GEARS UP

In February, 75 volunteers and the St. Louis Host 
Committee met at Ed Plus in St. Louis, Missouri, to 

review proposals for the 2019 Learning Forward Annual 
Conference. We received over 800 submissions and are 
putting together a program that will give educators 
guidance and tools they need to support teacher and 
student learning.  

Kathy Gross (in red shirt), a member of the St. Louis Host 
Committee, and Kathy Wimberley, of Springfield (Missouri) 
Public Schools, review conference session proposals. 


